
TELLERS:  Monday, August 2:  Maryanne Pozar. - Anyone who may be interested in our Money Counting Ministry, please 
contact Father Willie.   Your help in this ministry would be most appreciated. Thanks so much!       

Our Parish Bulletin for the Weekend of August 1, 2021  
EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

 

 
 

 

From the Desk of Father Willie… 
Since it is said that άa picture is worth a thousand 
wordsέΣ here are some recent images from Holy Family 
that could fill an entire book with words!  Thanks to ALL 
who helped make these events so successful!  LetΩs be 
sure to keep our enthusiasm going and show all that we 
are a vibrant, welcoming, and growing faith community. 
- Father Willie  
\ 
 
 

OUR PARISH PRAYER CHAIN  

Carmella Ansell, Robert Botteicher, Frank Fratrich, Jim 
Trusz, Barb Hudnall, Mary Verba, Lena Heming, Frances 
Moore, Donna Kovalcik, Sophie Kuzminsky, Valeria 
Jones, Joanne and Heather Boske, David Lichvar, Vince 
Strugala, Janet Troyan, Dale Keller, Fuzz and Liz Fatula, 
Leanne Wascak, Mary Griffith,  MaryLou McGeary,  
MaryAnn Ofman, Barb Machak, Roger Gates, Leo  
Altimus, Randy Rensko, Jr., Inez Rager, Louise Cengia, 
Tammy Bartlett, Ruth Moore, Billy Cornetto, Barbara 
Gavin,  Danny Auld, Shirley Bates, Alicia Wallace, Margie 
Henry, Mickey Swartz, Marge Franklin, Dolores  
Cardarella, Cindy Stewart, Larry Patrick, Mary Findley, 
Nettie Bealonis, Father John Moineau, Alvin Miller,  
Richard Hixson, Theresa Thompson, and other Special  
Intentions.   

If you have a prayer request, please call Father Willie in 
the Parish Office at 814.446.5759 and add them to our 
parish prayer list.  May God bless you for joining us in 
this άministry of prayer.έ 

 
 

 
 
 

 

\ 

Question of the Week: 
 

This weekΩs question for your prayerful reflection is:  How 
might I encourage others to have a stronger faith?  

VERY IMPORTANT:  PLEASE READ THIS ARTICLE 
 

With the return of the obligation to attend Mass on       
Sundays and Holy Days effective August 15, 2021 across 
all of Pennsylvania, other elements of normal parish life 
are also returning. 
 

Effective the weekend of September 4 & 5, 2021, we will 
no longer be “blanket” sending  bulletins via U.S. Mail  
without a direct request.  If you are not able to return to 
regular attendance at Mass and wish to continue to     
receive our Weekly Bulletin in the mail FOR ANY REASON, 
please contact us at 814.446.5759.  All others may       
continue to pick up a weekly bulletin when coming for 
Mass or any reason, Monday through Friday between 
9:00 AM and 4:00 PM when our Parish Office or Church  is 
open.  WE ARE HAPPY TO CONTINUE TO SEND BULLETINS 
TO ANY ACTIVE PARISHIONERS, HOMEBOUND, OR 
FRIENDS OF OUR PARISH IF YOU SIMPLY LET US KNOW! 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
Our Weekly Bulletin is regularly posted on our parish 
website, www.HolyFamilySeward.org on Fridays, so you 
can easily see a copy of it in advance of the weekend.  If 
you would like assistance in learning how to access our 
bulletin on-line, PLEASE call us at 814.446.5759. 
 

If we do not hear from you, we will assume that you are 
opting to pick up the bulletin in church or view it on our 
website.  REMEMBER, you may add your name back to 
our mailing list AT ANY TIME in the future. 
  

ALSOΧ You will also notice that our hymnals have been 
returned to the racks of the pews inside of the church.   
 

For those who wish to continue having their own personal 
Missalette, please feel free to obtain a new seasonal    
Missalette this weekend.  Missalettes that remain after 
this weekendΩs (July 31 / August 1) Masses will be placed 
in the racks of the pews with the Hymnals.  You are       
invited to take a Missalette at any time, write your name 
in it (thus making it your own), and bring it to and from 
Mass as we have done during the past year. 
 

If you have ANY questions about these changes, contact 
Father Willie at ANY time at 814.446.5759, ext. 5202. 

Danielle Cribbs shares a 
presentation on ñwheatò  
from Gospel parables with 
our 14 children who eagerly  
participated in what was an 
amazing Summer Faith Day 
for Youth on July 26. 

Father Willie with Patrick,    
Gloria, and CeCi Butler at 
Southern Yankee BBQ on July 
25, 2021 during our 1st Annual 
ñChristmas in Julyò Parish  
Summer Picnic 

A moment of prayer during 
the Blessing of Emergency 
Vehicles & Equipment 
following our Blue Mass 
on July 20, 2021 



Saint  Bernard Regional Catholic School seeks Principal 
Saint Bernard Regional Catholic School, Indiana, is    
seeking an experienced leader to serve as principal of 
this unique learning center where faith formation,      
encompassing academic excellence and student personal 
development is central to the schoolΩs existence. A     
candidate must be a Catholic in good standing with the 
Roman Catholic Church, possess principal certification or 
the qualifications to obtain certification, have           
demonstrated communication and leadership skills, and 
be able to obtain a letter of recommendation from her/
his pastor. Submit a letter of interest and a current     
resume to: Dr. Maureen Marsteller at  
Email: www.CatholicSchools@dioceseofgreensburg.org.,  
or phone: 724.552.2594. 

Deposit on July 26, 2021 
Regular Offertory Collection όтκнп-нрύΧΦΦΦΦΦϷ    оΣфтрΦлл            
ChildrenΩsΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦϷ          нсΦлл             
Loose ΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦΦΦϷ        мулΦлл  
Blue Mass SponsorshipsΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧϷ         нрлΦлл 
Capital ImprovementsΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧϷ           срΦлл 
Fundraising IncomeΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦϷ        мооΦлл               
DLAΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧϷ        мооΦлл 
Votive CandlesΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΧΦΦϷ          трΦлл                      
Faith FormationΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦ$             9.00                               
Total Parish CollectionΧΧΦΦΦΧΧΧΦΦΧΦΧΦΦΦΧΦΦϷ     пΣупсΦлл  
        
     Catholic AccentΧΦΦΦΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΧΧΧΦΧΦΦϷ   мнΦтр  
     PeterΩs PenceΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧϷ     рΦлл          
We ask that you consider using the offertory envelopes  
received in the mail. The Diocese of Greensburg  
recommends that offerings be made, if possible, by 
check.  Thanks so much for your faithful generosity! 

2021 Diocesan Lenten Appeal (DLA) Update  
Holy Family Parish, Seward (as of July 26, 2021) 

 

Diocesan Target:  $23,857.00   
Parish Target:  $37,500.00 

 

Total of Gifts / Pledges to Date:  $34,613.00 
(145.08% of Diocesan Target - 92.30% of Parish Target ) 

 

Number of Parish Households:  390 
Contributing Households to Date:  122 (31.2%) 

 

Average Gift / Pledge to Date:  $283.71 
Your generous support is deeply appreciated.                           

Remember, since we now have eclipsed our άDiocesan 
Target,έ млл҈ of funds received remain in our parish! 

 

We are in the midst of numerous projects that will help 
parish life and ministry to grow and flourish at Holy     
Family.  No gift or pledge is too small, nor is any gift or 
pledge too large!  Your generosity does make a difference. 

 MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Saturday, July 31 - Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary  
Time (Mass of Anticipation)  
3:00 PM - Sacrament of Reconciliation 
  (The wearing of face masks is appreciated.)   
4:00 PM  For the people of Holy Family Parish            
  
Sunday, August 1 - Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time     
9:30 AM  +Jack άMickέ Werzbicke - Frank & Vicki Slonka  
 

Monday, August 2 - Saint Eusebius of Vercelli - +371 
Saint Peter Julian Eymard - +1868 
4:30 PM  +Agnes & Carol Mied - Joseph Mied 
 
Tuesday, August 3 
12:00 NN  +Francis Slonka, Sr. - Children & Grandchildren 
                                                
Wednesday, August 4 - Saint John Vianney - +1859  
(No Weekday Mass scheduled today) 
                                                       
Thursday, August 5 - The Dedication of the Basilica of Saint 
Mary Major 
4:30 PM  +Bina Guerrieri  - Pastoral Center Staff 
 
Friday, August 6 - The Transfiguration of the Lord 
(No Weekday Mass scheduled today) 
                            
Saturday, August 7 - Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
(Mass of Anticipation) 
3:00 PM - Sacrament of Reconciliation 
  (The wearing of face masks is appreciated.)     
4:00 PM  For the people of Holy Family Parish                            

Sunday, August 8 - Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
9:30 AM  +Dominick & Rose LaMantia - Ida, Grandchildren &  
      Great-grandchildren 

Faith Formation Parent Meeting after Mass (children age 3 
through Grade 6) - 10:30 AM to 11:30 AM 

PATHWAYS Faith Formation Program at Holy Family 
We have a tremendous opportunity here at Holy Family   
Parish this year!  PATHWAYS, our diocesan adult faith       
formation program is being offered on site here.  This       
provides our parishioners easy access to the sessions that 
provide instruction about basic elements of our Catholic 
Faith and heritage that often cause participants to say άI 
have been Catholic my whole life and never knew that!έ  Call 
814.446.5759 for details.  God bless. 

BIRTHDAYS TO CELEBRATE 

 Teresa Thompson, Amanda LaMantia, Stanley Skedel, Jody  

  Vavrek, Allyson Selfridge, Elena Hernandez, Jennifer  

   Ulery, Raymond Falcone, Ben Kindya, Don Mack, Linda  

   Wingard. 


